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IMPORTANT NOTICE

The Re-examination of Paper-I of Recruitment of
Sub-Inspectors in Delhi Police, Central Armed Police
Forces (CAPFs) and Assistant Sub-Inspectors in CISF
Examination, 2016 will be held in Computer Based
Examination Mode on 4", 5%, 6" and 7" June, 2016. The
Computer based examination will be conducted only for
those candidates who had appeared in the said
examination on 20.3.2016. The e-Admit Cards for the
eligible candidates will be uploaded on the websites of
the Regional Offices of the Commission by 20.5.2016.
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